
The Process that We Followed 

The two primary, local mining companies, Vale and 
Sudbury INO, a Glencore Company, accepted to work 
with the Greater Sudbury community to manage the 
risks identified by the Sudbury Soils Study’s ERA.  

This Action Plan is for the benefit of our shared 
community. So we developed it with the help of 
community members. Over the past several months, 
members of this community participated in 
Biodiversity Stakeholder Involvement Sessions and in 
‘Have Your Say’ Workshops. You also provided feedback 
through our website questionnaire. Over 600 
Sudburians participated in a telephone survey on local 
biodiversity matters.  

Dr. Stephen Monet, Manager of Environmental 
Planning Initiatives at the City of Greater Sudbury, 
prepared the Draft Biodiversity Action Plan, taking into 
consideration the input provided by the community. 
VETAC reviewed the Draft Action Plan and oversaw the 
public input process. 

The community had a chance to review and comment 
on the Draft Biodiversity Action Plan before release of 
the final version in December. 

The Biodiversity Action Plan is intended to be a ‘living’ 
document, so the community will continue to have an 
opportunity to provide input into the future. See page 
35 for details. 
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Release of the Sudbury Soils Study’s 
Ecological Risk Assessment 

March 31, 2009 

Biodiversity Stakeholder Involvement 
Sessions 

June 6, 17 and 24, 2009 

Biodiversity  ‘Have Your Say’ Workshops 
July 7, 8 and 9, 2009 

Biodiversity Feedback Questions (website) 
July to end of September, 2009 

Biodiversity Telephone Survey 
Conducted in August, 2009 

Biodiversity Action Plan Draft Review Period 
October 30 to November 30, 2009 

Final Biodiversity Action Plan Release 
December 23, 2009 


